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Tuesday 11th September 2018
Dear Parents/Carers

We have had a lovely start to the term and I know it is going to be a great year!  Please find below some useful information for this year.  We are working on a two week timetable, in order to fit everything in!  I will upload our timetable and topic web to our class dojo story page.

Week A

Monday and Tuesday - PE 

Wednesday YEAR 4 - Forest school 

Week B

Monday - PE

Wednesday YEAR 5 – Forest school

As you are aware, at present we cannot use forest school, due to the wasps, as soon as we are able to, I will let you know, please keep an eye on class dojo.

As things quite often change, I think it would be a good idea for children to have their PE kits available in school, all week.

Spellings

A spelling test will take place every Friday morning.  Spellings will be sent home on a Friday, I aim to record in your child’s homework book their results from the test, I think this would be useful for you to see how they got on in the test.  It is very important that children practise and learn these spellings daily, not only for the spelling test, but so they can spell these correctly in their work. 

Homework

Our topic for this term 1 and 2 is World War 2.  In your child’s homework book there will be a variety of activities that link with our topic.  I am asking that for this term, your child chooses and completes 5 pieces of homework from the activities.  Your child will need to bring their homework book in every Thursday, so that spellings can be added.  Once they have completed a piece of homework they would like marked, then they need to write “Please mark me” somewhere on their work (perhaps use a post-it note, they can get one from class).  

Multiplication tables

Please encourage your child to practise their multiplication tables at home.  This is a very important part of maths and if children know these off by heart and at a rapid pace, it really does impact on their maths. 

Reading

Please encourage your child to read every day and read to an adult at least three times a week.  Whilst they are reading, ask them questions, such as: how the character might be feeling (inferencing), what do they think might happen in the story next (predicting), what has already happened (retrieving), can they scan the text to find an answer to a question (skimming).  These are all key skills that will support your children when it comes to completing comprehension questions. 

Schools without walls

We are very excited to be involved with the Schools without walls (SWW) project and this has given us the opportunity to work, this term, with a poet to create some slam poetry and then perform this.  Involved in this are some trips into Bath, and we have been fortunate to secure funding from SSW and Erasmus to enable these trips to go ahead.  The dates of them are as follows:

Thursday 27th September am – trip to Egg Theatre to watch I wish I was a Mountain

Monday 1st October pm – trip to Bath for the Literature Festival to watch School of Music

Thursday 4th October am – possible opportunity of a trip to watch some slam poetry 

In addition to the above trips, alongside Year 6, we will be going to the Swindon Steam Education Museum as part of our WW2 topic.  Here the children will get to experience two workshops – one about air raids and one about what it was like to be an evacuee.  We will be asking children to come to school dressed like an evacuee, staff will also be dressing up! The date of this trip is Tuesday 23rd October and we will require a contribution of £21.21.  It is set to be an amazing experience for the children and one that we make their learning come to life!  

Class dojo

If you haven’t already, please make sure you join our class story page as this will be where I will upload key information as well as photos of what we have been doing in class.  Your child will have brought home their unique code for joining last week.

I am really looking forward to what is going to be a fantastic year and I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for all your continued help and support. If you have any questions please come and speak to me after school tomorrow at our ‘meet the teacher’ event.
Kind regards.

Mrs Wheeler 

Beech Class Teacher
St Julian’s C of E Primary School


Wellow, Bath


BA2 8QS


01225 833143


stjulians_pri@bathnes.gov.uk


www.stjuliansprimary.co.uk





Shoscombe CEVA Primary School


St Julian’s Road, Shoscombe


Bath, BA2 8NB


01761 432479


shoscombe_pri@bathnes.gov.uk


www.shoscombe.bathnes.sch.uk








	Head Teacher: Ruth Noall
The Church Valley Schools Federation
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